Markethill  High  School



18 June 2012
Dear Parent / Guardian of Year 11 Pupil
On Friday 31st August 2012 Markethill High School will be piloting a new initiative, notably a Pupil / Parent / Teacher Consultation Morning for pupils about to embark upon Year 12 and their final year of GCSE studies. This consultation morning will take the form of a normal parent / teacher consultation in the Assembly Hall. Both parents and pupils should attend. Pupils do not need to wear school uniform on this morning.
The aim of this pupil / parent / teacher consultation is to give Year 12 pupils and parents the opportunity to discuss recent June examination results and GCSE modular results (available in the third week of August) with subject teachers, and to discuss necessary steps in order to maximise performance in Year 12. As part of the process, all Year 12 pupils will set target grades for their mock GCSE examinations in January. These targets will be assessed at a further parent / teacher consultation in February after the mock examinations.

Please note the following arrangements:
09:30 – 11:15 – pupils and parents in 12KK and 12TH to attend. The Principal will talk to parents and pupils in the Dining Hall at 09:30, followed by consultations with subject teachers in the Assembly Hall. 

11:45 – 13:30 - pupils and parents in 12SG, 12PG and 12JH to attend. The Principal will talk to parents and pupils in the Dining Hall at 11:45, followed by consultations with subject teachers in the Assembly Hall.

It is strongly advised that parents and pupils make every effort to attend this morning, as it will set the scene for the year to follow, and give both parents and pupils a clear indication of the necessary steps in order to ensure that pupils meet their potential in the upcoming GCSE examinations. 
I look forward to seeing you on Friday 31st August.
Yours faithfully
J. A. Maxwell 






www.markethillhighschool.net

